
BRUCE GROVE LOW 
TRAFFIC NEIGHBOURHOOD

We want to hear your views on traffic and transport 
issues and how to improve these in your area

Pre-Registration is required for the meeting. 
Please visit our website to find out more about the project, 
learn how to get involved and to register for the meeting: 

www.haringey.gov.uk/low-traffic-neighbourhoods 
You can also register via phone, please ring 

our answerphone service 02084893433

JOIN OUR ONLINE PUBLIC MEETING 
on Thursday 4th March 2021

7:30 – 9:00 pm

Project Area




